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May 24, 2018 
 
The Wingham & Area Health Professionals Recruitment Committee, the North Huron Family 
Health Team and the Wingham & District Hospital are delighted to announce Dr. Justin Puntillo 
and Dr. Sean Henderson will be practicing Family Medicine at the Lucknow Medical Clinic and 
Wingham & District Hospital.  Drs. Puntillo and Henderson will be seeing patients currently 
receiving care at Lucknow Medical Clinic, as well as seeing inpatients and covering the 
Emergency Department at the Wingham & District Hospital in July 2018. 
 
Drs. Puntillo and Henderson are graduates of Queens University Medical School.  Dr. Puntillo is 
finishing his residency training at the University of Toronto and has most recently been training 
in Stayner and Collingwood.  Dr. Henderson will be moving to Wingham from Nova Scotia where 
he is completing his residency at Dalhousie University, Cape Breton site.  Patients of the 
Lucknow Medical Clinic and Wingham & District Hospital will benefit greatly with the addition of 
these enthusiastic new physicians to our medical staff. 
 
We are thrilled to welcome both of these families to our communities; Dr. Justin Puntillo and his 
partner Nicole Bryant are looking forward to making their home in Wingham.  Dr. Sean 
Henderson, his wife Mandy, along with their four young children Emily 7, Sidney 5, Jack 3 and 
William 1 are also excited for their move back to Ontario and setting roots in Wingham.  Drs. 
Puntillo and Henderson are both avid Blue Jays fans. 
 
The municipalities supporting recruitment; North Huron, Morris-Turnberry, Huron-Kinloss, 
Ashfield-Colborne-Wawanosh and South Bruce along with the Wingham & District Hospital 
Foundation, Board members and staff of the Listowel Wingham Hospital Alliance and North 
Huron Family Health Team, are credited with unwavering support to bring these physicians to 
our communities. 
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